Superintendent Search Sub-Committee
Portsmouth, New Hampshire

Notice of Non-Public Meeting

Saturday and Sunday, December 6 and 7, 2008
Portsmouth High School
9:00 a.m.

The Portsmouth Superintendent Search Sub-Committee will hold two non
-public meetings at the Portsmouth High School on Saturday and Sunday,
December 6 and 7, 2008.

The meetings will begin at approximately 9:00 a.m.

This non-public session would be held in accordance with RSA 91-A: 3 II.
(b) and (c). *

*RSA 91-A: 3 1L
(b) The hiring of any person as a public employee.
(c) Matters, which, if discussed in public, would likely affect adversely the reputation of

any person, other than a member of the body or agency itself, unless such person requests
an open meeting. . .




